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Charlie Griffith

From: Gail Rae Klein <grklein@uwm.edu>
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 1:26 PM
To: Charlie Griffith; Kelly L. Zylstra
Cc: Seth A Schneider
Subject: Fw: SHPO Review: 25-0593/WK - EPA- Water Supply Program and Monitoring- 

Waukesha

NOTICE: External Email 
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the 
sender.  If there is concern, please report this email.  
  
Charlie and Kelly, 
 
See below for SHPO concurrence. Please let us know if anything else is needed. 
 
Best, 
 
Gail Klein, M.S. 
Architectural Historian, Cultural Resource Management 
Archaeological Research Laboratory Center 
University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee  
PO Box 413 
Milwaukee, WI 53201 
Office (414) 229-3078  | Direct (414) 251-6772 
 

From: felipe.avila@wisconsinhistory.org <felipe.avila@wisconsinhistory.org> 
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 12:19 PM 
To: johnsonlane.kori@epa.gov <johnsonlane.kori@epa.gov> 
Cc: Gail Rae Klein <grklein@uwm.edu> 
Subject: SHPO Review: 25-0593/WK - EPA- Water Supply Program and Monitoring- Waukesha  
  
Dear Kori Johnson-Lane, 
 
We have received the architectural report and completed our review of WHS #25-0593, EPA- Water 
Supply Program and Monitoring- Waukesha and find that no eligible properties will be affected as no 
properties eligible for the National Register are present. Pending no additional comments or concerns 
from the Waukesha Historical Society, or the Waukesha Landmarks Commission received by May 21, 
2025 you are free to proceed with the work.  
 
It is the opinion of the WI SHPO you have fulfilled your section 106 of the National Historic Preservation 
Act (NHPA) consultation requirements with our office. If your plans change or cultural materials/human 
remains are found during the project, please halt all work and contact our office. 
 
Please use this email as your official SHPO concurrence for NHPA requirements of the project. If you 
require a hard copy signed form, please contact me and I will provide you a signed copy as soon as 
possible. 
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Sincerely, 
Felipe Avila 
State Historic Preservation Office 
 
Wisconsin Historical Society 
816 State Street, Madison, WI 53706 
608 264-6013 
felipe.avila@wisconsinhistory.org 
 
Wisconsin Historical Society 
Collecting, Preserving, and Sharing Stories Since 1846  


